Model inclusion

Model your commitment to inclusion when communicating with parents and whānau.

Consider newsletters, websites, forms, and invitations.

- Make materials available in the languages of your school community.
- Ensure that written material is supported with graphics to support understanding.
- Offer digital and hard copy materials, so that whānau can select an access option that works best for them.
- Clearly explain how parents can connect with teachers and support staff at your school to talk about their child.
- Extend open invitations for parents to join the school parent or whānau group, and other groups they can belong and contribute to.
- Include illustrated success stories about all students.
- Share ongoing stories of your school's commitment to inclusive practices and next steps.

This information was downloaded/printed from the Ministry of Education's website "Inclusive Education". Except where otherwise noted it is Crown Copyright 2018.

Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains current.

